LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 5, 2021
TO: Honorable James B. Frank, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3626 by Romero, Jr. (Relating to the licensing of certain out-of-state applicants as a psychologist,
marriage and family therapist, professional counselor, or social worker.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 510 Behavioral Health Executive Council
LBB Staff: JMc, AKI, MB, DFR
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